SAMPLE COMMUNICATION ABOUT NAME CHANGE

[Date]

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear [Name, Title],

Effective June 1, 2020, Milligan College will be named “Milligan University.” Please update your records.  

Our city address will change from Milligan College to just Milligan, i.e. PO Box 500, Milligan, TN 37682. All other contact information for faculty and staff – phone numbers, email addresses, and websites – will remain the same. 

The name change was approved by the Milligan Board of Trustees in April 2019 and has been recorded with the Tennessee Secretary of State. You can learn more about this change at www.milligan.edu/university. 

If you have questions – or if there is more information you need to complete this change – please contact me at [contact information].

Sincerely,


[Your Name]
[Title]

